
PLAN CHANGE 1 TO THE HURUNUI AND WAIAU 
RIVER REGIONAL PLAN
SUMMARY OF DECISIONS REQUESTED
Pursuant to Clause 7 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the 
Canterbury Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) gives notice that the Summary of 
Decisions Requested by Submitters on proposed Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau 
River Regional Plan is available for inspection. 

Copies of the Summary of Decisions Requested and the original submissions are available for 
public inspection, at the following locations:

From 13 July 2019 the Summary of Decisions Requested and the original submissions may be 
inspected on the Environment Canterbury website at  
www.ecan.govt.nz/hurunuiwaiaupc1 

Alternatively, a CD can be provided free of charge by contacting Customer Service on  
0800 324 636 or by email to ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz 

You can also access www.ecan.govt.nz/hurunuiwaiaupc1 from a computer at a public library. 

Please contact Customer Service at ecinfo@ecan.govt.nz or call 0800 324 636 if you have any 
questions about the Summary of Decisions Requested.

Further Submissions

Further submissions are now invited on the submissions received. A further submission must 
be limited in support of, or opposition of, a relevant original submission. A further submission 
may be submitted within 10 working days of the date this notice is published.

A further submission must be in the form which is prescribed as Form 6 in Schedule 1 of the 
Resource Management (Forms, Fees and Procedures) Regulations 2003.  
A further submission form can be obtained from:

•	 Environment Canterbury website: www.ecan.govt.nz/hurunuiwaiaupc1; or 

•	 Customer Services, Environment Canterbury, PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140, by phoning 
03 353 9007 or toll-free on 0800 324 636.

Under Clause 8 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991, the following 
persons may make a further submission:

•	 Any person representing a relevant aspect of the public aspect;

•	 Any person that has an interest in proposed Plan Change 1 greater than the interest that 
the general public has; and

•	 Environment Canterbury. 

A copy of the further submission must be served on the person who made the submission 
to which the further submission relates, within five working days of making the further 
submission to Environment Canterbury. 

THE CLOSING DATE FOR FURTHER SUBMISSIONS IS 5.00PM 26 July 2019.

Please mail further submissions:

•	 by email to mailroom@ecan.govt.nz with “Plan Change 1 HWRRP Further Submission” in 
the subject line; or 

•	 by post to PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140.

Bill Bayfield 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Please contact Environment  
Canterbury with any queries:

0800 324 636


